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CSIP/CDIP processes of Phases One and Two are now complete. Phase Three is due
for completion by January 1 and will be the CSIP/CDIP template documents.

Instructional meetings continue in both buildings. There have been some very rich and
engaging conversations. Focus has been centered on test scores — performance of both
individual students as well as grade and building levels.

Test scores are now public, and we can all attest reasons for celebration, but we also
acknowledge the fact that we still have areas in need of improvement.

Walkthroughs are being implemented in both buildings. These pieces are invaluable for
continued growth to attack the areas of concentration identified in both buildings.

| had the opportunity to attend the We Lead summit at Northern Kentucky University on
November 15th. The focus was on a virtual computer science training program in place
in Northern Kentucky, and which is looking to expand into western Kentucky. It is an
outstanding opportunity for rural schools and their students. We are hoping to be a part
of the western Kentucky piece.



